From: Katie Forrest

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: NO on HB4159 and SB1530
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 9:42:20 PM

Dear Legislature,
Please vote No on HB 4156 & SB 1530.

The financial ramifications for my family and for our state are too high. We need to go back to the
drawing board and find solutions which are financially neutral to meet environmental goals for

Oregon.
The people deserve to vote.
Please vote no.

Thank you,
Katie Forrest
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